
 
Join us at Bridesburg School 

Main Campus 
Grades 3 through 8 
2824 Jenks Street 

 
The new school year has begun. 

We are off to a great start! We would like to share our plans 
and goals with you. 

 
BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT 

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 11, 2018 
6:00 P.M TO 7:30 P.M.  

 
Report directly to your child’s classroom 

 
If you have cleaned uniforms you no longer need, we accept 

donations to add to our uniform exchange. 
 

New uniforms will also be available for sale! 
 

Learn what you can do to support your child’’s success in 
school.  Teachers will share their goals and expectations. We 

look forward to seeing you Wednesday evening. 
 
 

James M. Serpiello 
Principal 

 
 

 


